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Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on February 9 at 
Park Place Restaurant with 12 members 

present with Dan presiding. 
 
Dan did the inspiration moment. 

 
We had representatives from the Jewish 
Federation of Chattanooga present to 

speak.  The federation helps all types of people 
from the community. 
 
Michael Dzik the executive director, introduced 

our speaker Chen Dahan. 
 
Chen Dahan is a emissary from Israel to work 

in the community and worship centers.  She is 
the current emissary to our area and is in her 
second year here.  She has served in the 

Israeli army.  She teaches in pre-school, 
Sunday school, to youth groups and all types 
of places about Israel.  She works to get more 
of 21-45 age Jews  and Jewish new-comers 

active in the community. 
 
 



She told us about many differences in USA and 
Israel including size of countries and Israel 

desert and here being green  
 
 
Upcoming dates: 

Miracle League check to be 

presented 2/16 meeting along with 

check to Fort Oglethorpe Rec 
Department.  We will have have 

several guests.  Lets have a crowd. 
 
Mid-Year Conference = Feb 16-17 (Greg, 

Dwight and PR are attending) 
  

If you have items for the weekly newsletter 

send them to Dwight at 
dwight@dwightwatt.com 

If your email address is changing send Dwight 

your new address so you will keep getting the 
newsletter. 

 
 Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers 

dedicated to improving the world, one child 
and one community at a time. 



 


